
THE ASSEMBLY

STATE OF NEW YORK

ALBANY

Room 202
Legislative Offlce

Building
Albany, New York 12248

(518) 455-4218

April8,2013

Dear Ms. Sassower:

You letter dated Api|2,2013 was received in this office on that date.

You have asked for the name and contact information for "the superintendent of public
buildings." As I hope you appreciate, this office is charged with handling requests for records
maintained by the Assembly. Please be advised that we have no record of any individual in the
New York State Assembly holding that title.

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Katie Bender
Deputy Records Access Officer


